
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of March 25, 2019

O God, you are my God, I seek you, my soul thirsts for you; 
my flesh faints for you, as in a dry and weary land where 
there is no water. PSALM 63:1 (NRSV) 

Dear God, help us to repent of our self-contentedness to discover your  

steadfast love and joy. Amen

Weekly Calendar
TUESDAY (3/26) 
	10:00am	 Ladies Coffee Hour 
10:00am    Mens Bible Study 

WEDNESDAY (3/27) 
	 3:30pm	 Kid’s Club 
	 3:30pm	 Jr. High Youth Group 
	 5:30pm	 Lenten Service  
  6:00pm    Lenten Supper 
	 6:30pm	 Bell Rehearsal 
  7:30pm    Choir Rehearsal  
	 7:30pm	 Sr. High Youth Group

FRIDAY (3/29)  
	CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

SUNDAY (3/31) 
	 9:30am	 Worship 
	10:30am	 Sunday School 
10:30am	 Softball Breakfast 

Last week — In review
March 24, 2019: We gathered for worship at 9:30am with Sunday School 
and fellowship following at 10:30am. Pastor Doug delivered the sermon for 
the morning titled Why so Cast Down? Hope in God! To read a full copy of the 
sermon, visit www.federatedff.org.   

This week — Looking ahead
Women’s Bible Study will not meet tomorrow. See you next week!

Lenten Services: Join us for Lenten service Wednesday, March 27th at 
5:30pm. Rebecca Michael will share her faith story this week! Supper 
(Guatemalan Meal) will follow the service at 6:00pm. The youth are providing 
supper as a fundraiser for their 2019 Guatemalan Mission Trip. 

Softball Fundraiser: We are collecting items for our annual Softball Pancake 
Breakfast and Silent Auction. If you have items of value or a service to donate, 
please bring them to the church office this week. The softball fundraiser is 
Sunday, March 31st at 10:30am.  

Easter Flowers: If you would like to purchase flowers for the Easter Worship 
Service, please contact the church office by April 5th. Lilies, Tulips and 
Hyacinths are $14 each. Please specify which flowers you want to purchase 
and if they are given in honor or memory of someone. Flowers can be picked 
up after the worship service on Easter. Thank you!

The Church Office is closed Friday, March 29th.

Prayer requests
In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:  
Marna Brown and her family 
Joan Ebbighausen 

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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